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NOTICE:
Due to changes made in the National Electrical Code since the April 13, 2010 issuance of this Final Interpretation, the Minnesota Board of Electricity (“Board”) took action at its October 12, 2021 meeting to distinguish the same and to clarify that all wiring in agricultural buildings, structures and locations covered by the scope of NEC Article 547 are required to be installed in accordance with the National Electrical Code as adopted by the Board.




